Rose Hill ATM Relocation

HSBC wishes to inform its customers and the public that its
ATM located at Royal Road, Rose Hill (ex-HSBC branch) will be
relocated to Place Margéot, Rose Hill (at the post office) effective
23 September 2022.

The ATM will be available in its current location until 9am on

22 September 2022. No ATM services will be available in Rose
Hill from 9am until 10 pm.

HSBC apologises for any inconvenience caused.

For any queries, please contact us.
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